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Although we are just half way through the 2016 season, I am pleased to report that the 71st year of Sunday Lake Concerts from the Landon Lake House has started well.

A total of eight concerts have been planned, four in July and four in August. The concert on August 31st was memorable as we had over thirty on the porch or on the lawn or dock and twelve boats on the lake. And the evening was beautiful!

Again, I repeat my plea for anyone interested in joining the Music Committee to please contact me at (802) 533 – 2259. We need your help and involvement if these concerts are to continue.

Our equipment continues to serve us well, and our bank account has over $400.00 in it to cover costs of CD purchases and any other expenses.

[bookmark: _GoBack]As ever, Lisa and I have enjoyed hosting these concerts and look forward to another successful season next year.

Respectfully submitted,

John B. Hewett, Chair
Greensboro Association Music Committee
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